
 
 

Meeting: 7 PM - WEDNESDAY, APRIL 11, 2018 – THUNDERBIRD LANES 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

7PM - WEDNESDAY, May 9, 2018 – TBD 

 

Members, 

As short as our season was, there is still some work to be done.  We have had 2 work 

days already, and there may be more in the future.  This will be discussed at the 

meeting.   

  At the AWSC Director’s Meeting the AWSC announced that in upcoming seasons they 

will be changing the membership format at the AWSC level.  Memberships will All be 

expiring at the end of each season and need to renew starting in July of each year.  

We are already ahead of the game in this, as we started this at the club level 2 

seasons ago!   

 

*Don’t forget to utilize your membership rewards card and to thank the local businesses that 

offer our club members these special discounts! 
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